
Mural Team
Version 2

Published  10/12/2022 by  Stephanie Conte   Last updated  10/28/2022 7:12

PM by Stephanie Conte

Twenty-five qualified alumni applied to the call for artists to initially work on the mural.  The

five artists selected are recent graduates of the School of Creative Arts & Animation diploma

programs. They excel in drawing, painting, illustrating and composition but no one had mural

experience.  The team workshopped the concept over the summer term and began finalizing

the drawings with weekly zoom meetings in the fall of 2021. The team completed a working

at heights certificate in January of 2022 and began the painting on the wall Friday, Feb 4,

2022 and finished Thursday, Oct 27, 2022.
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